
 

 

 

 

Dear consultee, 

Statutory Consultation 
Anti-Social Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014 

Public Space Protection Orders – Dog Controls in the East Suffolk District 

I am writing to you to advise that the Council is considering making a Public Space Protection Orders to require dogs 
to be kept on a lead on specified land in the East Suffolk District. 

The areas to which these controls are proposed to be applied are set out in the schedule to the draft order.  

That schedule comprises a revised version of that contained in the PSPO which formerly applied only to the Northern 
part of the East Suffolk District (i.e. in the former Waveney District). 

Full details of the proposed new Order can be viewed at 
https://www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/environment/environmental-protection/animals/dog-control/public-space-
protection-orders/dog-control-order-consultation/ 

If you wish to comment on these proposals, please do so in writing either by emailing ep@eastsuffolk.gov.uk or in 
writing to PSPO consultation, East Suffolk Council, 4 Canning Road, Lowestoft NR33 0EQ. 

Your comments should reach us by no later than 21st May 2020. 

All consultation responses will be given due consideration by the Council before any orders are made. 

If you require any further information or have any queries related to this matter, please contact us using the details 
given above or write to us at the address given below. 

 

Environmental Protection Team 

East Suffolk Council 


